
From: Heather Johnson
To: Exhibits JSCVR
Subject: Please help businesses during COVID-19 crisis
Date: Thursday, March 19, 2020 5:10:06 PM

Dear Co-Chairs Holvey,

As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having on my 
business, my employees and my family.

We have a lifestyle magazine publishing business and employee 15 people, Advertising is our primary source of 
income and we've already had a large number of cancelled contracts. Many of our clients are in the tourism industry 
and we are feeling a direct and swift impact. We are waiting until April 2nd before we start layoffs in hopes that 
there will be some help on the way.

These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with the 
astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis.

Thank you, Heather Johnson
CEO
Oregon Media LLC
www,oregonmedia.com
www.bendmagazine.com

Sincerely,

Heather Johnson
heather@oregonmedia.com


